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1. The purpose of these guidelines is to assist CTU teachers to correct mistakes in students’ course grades due to human error.
2. Upon finding any grade error, the course instructor should apply at the Registration Section in the office of Academic Affairs (registrar section in continuing education section) for Grade Modification. Next, the Registration Section (Evening Division) proposes an Academic Affairs meeting to discuss it. If necessary, the instructor is invited to attend the meeting to explain his/her situation. After the meeting, the grade error may be corrected upon receiving approval of the CTU president.
3. Once approval has been given, the course instructor can correct the error on the CTU student’s academic transcript and provide a signature.
4. The application deadline for grade correction is within the first two weeks of the following semester. Overdue application is not permitted.
5. This regulation was written and ratified at an Academic Affair Meeting, and approved by the president of CTU. Subsequent amendments must also be processed in this manner.






